Memorandum

To: Tulare Local District Hospital Board
From: Larry Blitz, Interim CEO
RE: Security Agreements

Date: October 10, 2018

The District’s properties either on or adjacent to the hospital has security need protection. Two
bids have been received, one by our past security company Allied Universal and by On-Site
Security Inc. Both companies have solid reputations.

It is the recommendation by staff that the Board take action on approving the Allied Contract,
which is 8% less costly than the On-Site proposal. Given the past history with Allied Universal
and the service provided at a lesser cost, it is management’s recommendation that the contract
with Allied be approved. A copy of the Estimated Security Costs is provided.



